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Gender ideology is a political construct, and is not a subject matter for publicly-

funded schools. Most definitely, local school boards MUST HAVE THE AUTHORITY 

to determine what is being taught in their schools. All must abide by the law, 

therefore fear of discrimination is not a reality, as the school boards are held 

accountable to the people who elect them.  

 

If you're planning to do anything concrete to address public school failures, it should 

very much start with curbing teacher union abuses of the system, and teacher union 

control over the system. Enact tort reform, which will stop the unending lawsuits that 

also decimate our schools and their abilities to simply teach science, math, english 

skills, etc.  


